

STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 (360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203

Sent Via Email and Electronic Return Receipt Mail

August 30, 2018

Eric Martuscelli Vice President-Operations Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 8113 W. Grandridge Blvd Kennewick, WA 99336 eric.martuscelli@cngc.com

RE: 2018 Natural Gas Standard Inspection - Cascade Natural Gas Corporation Wenatchee District (Insp. No. 7544)

Dear Mr. Martuscelli:

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a Standard Natural Gas inspection on Aug. 7-15, of Cascade Natural Gas Corporation's (CNGC) Wenatchee District. The inspection included a records review and a field inspection of certain pipeline facilities.

No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as of Aug. 30.

Staff would like to thank CNGC's personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this inspection.

If you have any questions, or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Scott Rukke at (360) 664-1241.

Sincerely,

Sean C. Mayo

Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Mike Eutsey, Director, Operations Services, CNGC mike.eutsey@cngc.com
Chris Grissom, Manager, Standards and Compliance, CNGC christopher.grissom@cngc.com
Jeremy Ogden, Director, Engineering Services, CNGC jeremy.ogden@cngc.com
Ryan Privratsky, Director, System Integrity, Integrity Mgmt., CNGC ryan.privratsky@cngc.com